
Hello FS2, 

Just letting you know that both Miss King and I are feeling much better now!  

   I can’t believe that less than a month ago we were enjoying 

our amazing trip to Rosliston Forestry Centre, enjoying being 

squirrels, hiding nuts, playing games, building shelters and 

eating marshmallows! 

 

 

I have been trying to keep busy each day and luckily, I live right next to Darley 

Park, so I have been able to enjoy walks with my dog Lenny. He loves swimming 

in the river and chasing birds, he can be a cheeky monkey! I know some of you 

have pets at home and I am sure they are loving having you at home with them 

all the time to keep them company (I know Lenny is)! I have been busy painting 

in my house, baking and working in the garden (Lenny is good at trimming 

bushes)! Hopefully, it’s not too long until we are all back together. Love Miss King x 

I know I've not worked with you long and it's such a shame it's true 

We miss you all so very much and can't wait to see you soon! 

I hope you're having lots of fun with lots of lovely cuddles 

And you're not being little monkeys and getting into trouble! 

Have you done lots of baking? Have you practised your phonics? 

I hope you're doing some writing, as what is happening is historic! 

   Keep smiling little superstars, I hope we can soon meet, so you can tell me all 

about your chocolate Easter treats! Big hugs, Mrs Ferne x 

It has been lovely to see your posts on Tapestry of your work and play at 

home with your families and nice to see you all having so much fun even 

though life feels a little different! If you are still coming to school, I can 

imagine that it is very strange not being with your friends or being able to 

play with our toys. Remember though, your mums and/or dads are doing 

very important jobs, so we must all work together to keep everyone safe. On 

Wednesday it was Logan’s birthday…it looks like he had some amazing presents! I 

have been busy reading,  tidying cupboards out and playing and writing quizzes with friends 

and family.  I am looking forward until we can all be together again…I’m sure you will have 



all earnt many Dojo points for being superstars and we will be cooking on gas again soon! 

Missing you all lots and looking forward to seeing you all very soon. Love Miss Sidebottom x 


